## Firs Farm Wetlands Park & Playing Fields

## Season's Greetings From the

## **Friends of Firs Farm**



VE YOUR GREEN SPACE?



## Would you like to join the Friends Of Firs Farm?

If you would like to help make a difference to your green space come and join our friendly team of volunteers!

Each session involves a variety of different tasks to choose from. We meet every Monday and every 1st and 3rd Saturday of the month 9:45 am at the car park on

For more information or enquiries please feel free to contact the friends on one of the options below:

very BIG THANK YOU to you all for your support and feedback on our activities in Firs Farm. We wanted to make this a very special place for families in this difficult year. Once again, thank you and we hope you enjoyed the park.

We started with the kiddies area and built two mud kitchens and a music walk which is work in progress. Vandals aside, we will keep building on this. The trails we have created for fairies, Halloween and then winter woodland have been a hit with everyone old and young.

Please keep donating for the 'Forest school' which will enable us to bring the joy of nature to little ones in the

In line with Country file tree planting programme and 'Plant Britain', we have worked tirelessly to plant many

more trees in Firs Farm. Amazingly, we have planted, with your help, over 250 trees.

Next year, we are looking forward to the avenue of cherry trees which will adorn the path along the A10 stretch. Family volunteers will be needed and of course, we will help with little spades.

The Friends of Firs farm are still committed to making the community hub a reality and are working behind the scenes with council to support this. Rest assured we will keep you posted. Have a very Merry Christmas and enjoy your trips round the wetlands in the New Year! (walking off the Turkey and Xmas pudding)

Best wishes Friends of Firs Farm Trustees



Firs Lane.

www.firsfarmn21.org





